CAPITAL PUNISHMENT REFORM STUDY COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF SUBCOMMITTEE NO. 3 MEETING

January 28, 2008

Subcommittee 3 met at the office of the Illinois Criminal Justice Authority in Chicago, Illinois,
on January 28, 2008. Attending were subcommittee members Jeffrey M. Howard, Edwin R.
Parkinson (via teleconference), Randolph Stone (via teleconference), and Boyd J. Ingemunson
(via teleconference).

Jeff Howard and Ed Parkinson discussed the status of obtaining the common law records in
capital cases tried since 2003. Jeff Howard stated that he will distribute copies of jury
instructions and jury questionnaires from death penalty common law records (CLRs) he has
obtained.

The subcommittee members agreed to review the draft of the subcommittee’s portion for the
Fourth Annual Report prepared by a student from the University of Chicago School of Law. The
subcommittee members also agreed to make any recommendations to be considered for
submission in the Annual Report after reviewing the draft.

No date was set for subcommittee 3's next meeting.



